
November24, 2010

Deborah Rowland
Executive Director
New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10
Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: The City of Holyoke Gas & Electric Department
PUC Docket No. DE 10-151

Commissioners:

Francis J. Hoey, III
Robert H. Griffin
Raymond H. Feyre

Manager:

James M. Lavelle

Dear Ms. Rowland:

As directed by the Commission’s “Supplemental Order of Notice” (issued November
17, 2010, in the referenced proceeding), the City of Holyoke Gas and Electric
Department has caused to be published a copy of that Order in the Union Leader on
November 22, 2010. Attached are an affidavit of publication and a copy of the
notice.

Please contact me if you have any questions or require additional information on this
matter.

Sincerely,

Jeanette A. Sypek
Sr. Energy Resources Coordinator
(413) 536-9373
jsypek(~hqed .com

Attachments

City of Holyoke Gas & Electric Department

99 Suffolk Street • Holyoke. MA 01040-5082

Tel: 413.536.9300 • Fax: 413.536.9315

Web: wew.hged.com, www.hge.net
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